Humanity First Society

Report on Social Service Project — 2024

Project: Uplift '24
Date Conducted: 9th August 2024
Venue: Charlie’s Home by Save a Paw

In 2024, the Humanity First Society of Bishop’s College carried out a single social service project
titted Uplift '24. This initiative focused on supporting Charlie’s Home by Save a Paw, an animal
shelter dedicated to rescuing and caring for abandoned animals.

A total of 23 members from the society, along with our staff advisor, visited the shelter to donate
essential supplies such as food, shampoo, milk boxes, and medical items. These donations were
collected through contributions from Bishopians and supplemented by club funds when needed.

The visit was not only an opportunity to provide assistance to the shelter but also a valuable
experience for our members. It deepened their understanding of compassion, responsibility, and
the importance of humanitarian service.

Although this was the only social service project carried out in 2024 and up to now, Uplift '24
truly reflected the mission of our society — to live, serve, and inspire. We look forward to engaging in
more impactful projects in the future.
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